
EDO-COMM-0002 

Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion. 

Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 

____________________ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 

Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 

As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

Sanitary Sewer Network Evaluation 
Study

(Kahnawake – 28 Kenténha/October 2024) 

The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to 
inform Kahnawa'kehró:non that, as part of a Sanitary Sewer 
Network Evaluation Study, the company SIMO Management Inc. 
(Helios Group) will be in the Territory installing and maintaining 
equipment on several manholes throughout the sanitary sewer 
network.  

The company’s marked vehicles will be visible around the 
community a few times a week from today (Monday, October 28) 
to Friday, December 20, 2024. 

Some roads may be closed for short periods of time. Proper road 
signalization will be installed to manage traffic during the project. 

The community's patience throughout this project is greatly 
appreciated. Please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-
635-1016 if further information is required.

The scheduling of this work is subject to change based on 
weather conditions, operational constraints, or work progression. 
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